City of Twin Oaks
Park Committee Meeting
October 13, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 a.m.
Roll Call

Committee members present: Joe Krewson, Chair, Cindy Cornelius, Connie Fortune, Janet
Herbold, Doug Tabachik, Tim Stoeckl, Board Liaison, Paula Dries and John Williams, Staff

Approval of Agenda

Janet moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Cindy— Approved 4-0

Approval of September 8, 2022 Minutes

Cindy moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Janet — Approved 4-0
Events

Family Fun Day — We had another successful FFD. A couple of things that need to be to
considered next year is how to control parking on Herzog Lane. It was also noted that next year
we need an additional face painter and an additional balloon artist if we have those two
attractions.

Christmas Lighting — The Board approved the same lighting as last year. The carolers will
perform from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Paula is going to determine if the contract has been received.
Hot chocolate and cookies will be served.

Chili Cookoff/Bingo — January 27, 2023 was selected for the next chili cookoff/bingo night.

Joe asked the committee members how they felt about having a movie night in the park. All
were in favor. It was decided to hold the movie night in conjunction with National Night Out to
be held on October 10, 2023.

Dates for 2023 Park Events -

Easter — April 8

Arbor Day — April 26

Concert —June 10

Concert followed by fireworks ~ July 3
Concert - August 12

Family Fun Day —- September 23
Movie Night in the Park — October 10
Winter Event — December 3

The concerts will take place from 7:00 — 9:00 p.m.



The PC decided not to have Water Play Day in 2023,

April Milne, Board Member, attended the meeting to provide information regarding a possible
use of the cow pond area. April and Janet met with a representative from St. Louis Disc Golf
Association to determine if this area would accommodate disc golf. They learned that it would
work for a nine-hole beginners levei disc golf course. The approximate cost wouid be 54,000 -
$7,000. The Association said they would work with us on design and sourcing if we would like.
The committee appreciated the information and will discuss this option at a later date.

The next Park Committee meeting was moved to Monday, November 7 at City Hall starting at
6:30 p.m.

At 7:20 p.m. Connie moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Janet — Approved 5-0



